Braemar W.I.

Tweedsmuir Committee
Mary Mackay
Bernice Marsland

Invite

YOU

To a

TWEEDSMUIR TEA

AT
978 Ridgewood Drive
Woodstock, ON

On
Friday April 22, 2016
From
1:30 to 4:00

Please come to browse through the collection of scrapbooks,
minute books, Tweedsmuir books both older and current- up to and
including 2015.

This is a time for reflection, conversation, sharing ideas, memories,
thoughts, suggestions about future archival endeavours with our

community history.

Refreshments will be served!

Questions? Phone: 519 533 0434




